
1st April 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
We have been comparing the UK to Japan. We thought about 
similarities and differences and made our own sushi! We have 
also been learning to subtract in maths and we are enjoying 
reading books. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Under the Sea 



Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your  
children’s learning at home to   
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Phonics 
Click on Fred to read some words at 
home. 
 

Click on the sounds to practise  set 2 
sounds at home. 
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